
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/29/2010 2:33:44 PM

'mp 1 @cpuc .ca.gov' (mp 1 @cpuc xa.gov)
'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov); 'egl@cpuc.ca.gov' (egl@cpuc.ca.gov); 
'cab@cpuc.ca.gov' (cab@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Response to Peevey Letter of 6/25/09 re: CEC’s AB 1632 Report Recommendations

Mr. Peevey - attached is PG&E’s response to your letter, dated June 25, 2009, regarding the California 
Energy Commission’s Assembly Bill 1632 Report Recommendations. The attachments to the letter will 
be included on a CD accompanying a hard copy of the letter.

This letter is being submitted simultaneously with today’s filing of PG&E’s Diablo Canyon License 
Renewal Application.

Please contact Jennifer Post at (415) 973-9809 or Frances Yee at (415) 973-6057 for any questions.

«...»

Redacted

Executive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry 
VP, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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